
May Classroom Times  

Mrs. Cheryl Sharadin’s M-W-F 4s 

 
It is hard to believe that it is the last month of school!  It has been a joy to teach your child.  I know for many 
this was their first school experience, and they did so well!  They were always eager to start their day and to 
see their friends. I am thrilled with all the progress they have made this year, and they have bonded so nicely 
with their classmates.   Many new friendships were forged.  This time of year is always somewhat bittersweet 
for me.  I will miss them but am excited for them as they move on to kindergarten in September. 
 
Be sure to review letter recognition over the summer and practice letter writing, both uppercase/lowercase 
letters and counting. Do not forget TCNSK Discovery Summer Camp.  It is another great way to stay in touch 
with their friends and have a lot of fun as well!   Check the TCNSK website (tcnsk.com) for camp weeks and 
with Mrs. B for availability. 
 
I hope you and your family have a wonderful summer.  Thank you for all your support this year in so many 
ways! 
 

 

Things We are Learning this Month 
Letter and number review 

Life cycle of a butterfly 
Planting 

Pond Life 
Mother’s Day 

 

Upcoming Events 
The last day of school is Wednesday, May 21st.   Graduation Program at 11:30 am in the church sanctuary. 

TCNSK Discovery Camp begins June 2nd and runs for six weeks.   
Each week has a different theme and runs Monday – Thursday 8:45 am to 12:15 pm. 

Trinity Country Fair-June 28th 9am  

 

 

Reminders 
• Snacks must be peanut/tree nut free.  

• Review weekly letters and numbers with your child at home. Have them practice writing  
their letters and numbers. 

• Make sure your child has a jacket for outside recess.   
 

 

Classroom Needs 
• Tissues 

• Wipes 

 


